
  

 

 

 

We are starting our final term in Reception and willalso be 
starting our ‘new ‘Pirates’ and ‘Summer’ topics. The children 
have loved learning all about dinosaurs and have learnt 
songs, listened to dinosaur stories and played in our dinosaur 
dig. So we hope that our next topic is as popular as the last!  
PE 
Our PE lesson will be on a Monday.  
The children will need : 
· Blue shorts 

· Pale blue polo shirt 
· Pumps or trainers 

No earrings or watches to be worn at all. 
We will also be visiting the forest on a Monday so wellies and raincoats 
are needed. 
Reading 
All children will continue to read to an adult on a one to one 
basis every week so please ensure that reading books are 
brought into school on a daily basis. We would really appre-
ciate your support in completing the reading diaries so that 
we can see when a book has been completed.  

 

Child Vote Story 

Children may also bring in a story from 
home to add to our child choice story vote if you would like to 
do this. This has proved to be very popular with the children 
in class who choose which story they would like me to read 
at the end of each day. 

 

 

 

 

 



Homework 

Our new  home learning challenges have been added to Class Dojo and 
there are a variety of different activities here for the children to com-
plete with you, which relate directly to our topic. The tasks should last 
the children until this topic ends . 

Please keep up the hard work and sharing this work via Class Dojo as 
the children are always so proud of their efforts and it is really inter-
esting to see which challenges the children have enjoyed completing the 
most. 

School Trip - More information to follow on this shortly! 

We are also very much looking forward to our school trip to Apple Tree 
Town. You will receive a letter about this soon with all of the details 
on about our trip. Please let myself, Miss Perry or Mrs Tonge know if 
you would like the school to provide your child with a packed lunch 
for this day. School uniform will be 
worn as normal please. 

 

 

Water Bottles 

Please can children bring their own 
water bottle in to school every day. This really saves precious learning 
time as children can access these from the classroom when they are 
thirsty. 

If you have any queries or concerns, please contact either of us at the 
end of the day.  

 

Ms Wynne, Miss Perry and Mrs Tonge:) 


